
Nancy F Millis ( Emeritus Professor, Chancellor,
La Trobe University )

I write to acknowledge receipt of the four volumes by Mr Harun Yahya for
which I thank you. I have made them available to other members of the
University who may find them of interest and instructive.

I certainly share your sentiments that all wise people from all different
religions and cultures should cooperate to eradicate terrorism. I wish you
well in your endeavours.
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